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Office of the Vice Chancellor

CIRCULAR TO ALL PUEA STAFF AND STUDENTS

DATED 18™ DECEMBER, 2020

CHRISTMAS BREAK

I am pleased to inform all The Presbyterian University of East Africa (PUEA)
staff (teaching and non-teaching) and students that we will break for
Christmas holidays on Tuesday, 22" December 2020 and resume duty on

Monday, 4" January 2021 at 8:00 am.

You are advised that the University will not hold the End-of-Year PUEA Staff
party as usual due to the COVID-19 pandemic protocols. .

You are further advised that the Security, Maintenance, Catering, Farm and
Housekeeping Sections will remain operational as essential service providers.

I wish you a merry Christmas and a blessed year 2021.

Thank you and God bless you.

Yours faithfully,

Prgfé. John K. Mu

Vice Chancellor, PUEA
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